
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Sandra K. Owensby'skowensby@scsptbg.org

Date: 7/15/2013 3:00:10 PM
Subject: RE: Volunteers & Staff meals

Sandra,

The Lt. Governor is very much aware of the meal situation. He also knows there are 950,000 seniors in SC who qualify 
for our program. At best we can serve 30,000. This means we cannot serve every senior who qualifies. As a part of 
the State Plan submitted and approved by Washington, we must target seniors based on race, poverty, rural, and
non-English speaking. This is why there must be a full assessment to rank the waiting list based on need.

Again, thanks for your thoughts.

Tony

From: Sandra K. Owensby [mailto:skowensby@scsptbg.org]
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2013 2:38 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Volunteers & Staff meals

Tony:
FYI:
My son is an Attorney and I know Lt. Governor Glenn McConnell is also an Attorney I wonder what their take would 
be on not giving elderly employees who qualify according to the Older Americans Act a meal.
This also applies to our volunteers who qualify for a meal. We have Volunteers who are Senior Center members and 
volunteers who help in the kitchen who are all over 60 that we were able to feed in the past.
Volunteers are our lifeblood with such a Skelton crew we cannot function without them and if we can't feed them we 
will lose them

Sandra K. Owensby
President/CEO
Senior Centers of Spartanburg County
P O Box 2534
Spartanburg, SC 29304
Phone (864)596-3910
Fax (864)596-3788
Street Address:
SC School of the Deaf & Blind
Spring Annex Building
355 Cedar Springs Rd.
Spartanburg, SC 29302
Email: skowensby@scsptbg.org
www.scsptbg.org (Web-site)
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